
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

23rd November 2023 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer(s), 

Re: Year 9 Options Evening  

The Year 9 Options process is fast approaching.  On Thursday 30th November 2023, there will be a presentation for Year 
9 parents in the school hall at 6:00pm. 

The purpose of this presentation is to guide you through the process and help you to support your son/daughter with these 
important decisions about their future.  Your son/daughter will receive their own assembly on the options process, so there 
is no requirement for them to attend the evening.  

The Year 9 Subject Evening is scheduled to take place on Thursday 11th January 2024, this will be an opportunity for you 
to discuss the progress of your son/daughter in their different subjects and help them to make a decision on the courses 
they wish to take.  The window for selecting their options will start on Monday 15th January 2023 and close on Friday 26th 
January 2023. 

An options booklet with information on the different courses available at Sandhurst School will be given to the students on 
Friday 1st December after their options assembly.  If you have any questions in the meantime about the options process, 
please contact me at school. 

Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mr B Laws 
Deputy Headteacher 
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